
N E W S L E T T E R
WHAT’S NEW?
This month, I had the honor of preaching for
the young adults in my church. This is
something I know God has put on my heart to
do, and I have been patiently waiting for the
opportunity to do so. Finally, the time came,
and I was very excited and nervous. I had the
privilege to speak about “why we need to
read in our Bible”. It was a good night, and
just a week later, I got invited to speak at
another church, which was funny since they
didn’t know I had just spoken for the first time
in my church a week before. Then, just a
couple of days after that, one of my close
friends asked me to speak in his church in
another city. God was doing incredible things
through me, and I am so grateful.
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MY REALATIONSHIP WITH GOD 
Coming back from YWAM and trying to balance
work, life, and time with God after being on a
Bible school, I thought I would have gotten a lot
better at it. I have to set aside time or sacrifice
time myself in order to spend it in the Bible or
with God. In a Bible school, that time is set aside
as part of the schedule. So, it has taken me
some time to get back into that rhythm. But that
is what discipline is all about! Sacrificing “your
time” to get to know Him more and listen to
what He has in store for you. Since then, I have
gotten closer to our King and feel more alive!COLLECTION

Right now, I am reading “God Has a Name,”
and it has given me a greater fear of the Lord
than ever before, knowing He is also in
control of finances. I currently have $150 in
monthly support, so I need just $850 more in
order to get my visa. Thank you to all who
have given and are supporting. This is not
only for me to staff, but it also goes into the
investment of reaching young adults and
sending out to the nations! If you feel like
helping financially, send me a message.
Many blessings - Markus

This is only picture of me
preaching, there will be
others, for now I'm sorry 


